
Dear [Friend's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well! As winter approaches, I can't help but reflect on the wonderful 

traditions that fill this season with warmth and joy. I wanted to take a moment to share some of 

my favorite holiday traditions with you. 

Each year, my family gathers for a big holiday dinner on Christmas Eve. We prepare traditional 

dishes like roasted turkey, mashed potatoes, and my grandmother's famous pumpkin pie. After 

dinner, we exchange gifts while singing carols by the fireplace. It's always a heartwarming 

experience! 

Another tradition we cherish is our winter hike. We bundle up in warm clothes and venture out 

into the snowy woods, followed by hot cocoa and some homemade cookies. It's our way of 

embracing the beauty of nature during this season. 

I'm curious to know about your own traditions! Let's catch up soon and share our stories over a 

cup of hot chocolate. 

Wishing you a joyful and peaceful winter! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 


